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   August 10, 2015 

Melissa J. Kinnaird 

Director State EMS 

Diamond Bldg. Charleston WV. 

 

Dear Ms. Kinnaird 

 I am writing in hopes that you would be able to distribute some information to first 

responders.  In some Counties we are short County Medical Examiners.  If there is a vehicle that 

would get information out to these folks in all counties that we are looking for County Medical 

Examiners and if they are interested they can contact Jim Hanshaw @304 558 6920 ext. 4045.  If 

there is a way for me to provide this information and you let me know what that is I will be more 

than happy to do that.  Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter. 

 

        Sincerely 

 

        Don Raynes, Administrator 

 

Earl Ray Tomblin 

Governor  

Karen L. Bowling 

Cabinet Secretary  


